
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

192 South Water Street PO Box 359 
East Windsor, CT  06088 

Tel. (860) 292-8264 Fax (860) 292-8263 
 

 
 
TO:  Amy Lam, Town Clerk 
  Lynn Lemieux, Assistant Town Clerk 
  Larisa Hiti, Assistant Town Clerk 
   
FROM: Laura Michael, Office Manager 
 
DATE: November 18, 2021 
 
RE:  Cancellation of December 29, 2021 Meeting 
 
 
Please be advised, the WPCA regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 29, 2021 has been cancelled due to the holiday season. The next 
regular WPCA meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 26, 2022. 
 
Thank you. 


